
From: Tim Watson
To: Glenn Berry
Subject: RE: 2491 Bulman Road Desktop Assessment > Follow up
Date: Tuesday, 4 June 2024 10:42:42 AM

Thanks Glen,
 
Survey completed. Per usual the level of communication from the start to finish from ATMA
was exceptional with no following up required.
 
This level of communication is by far the best of any sub-consultants we deal with.
 
Any questions, please let me know.
 
Regards,
 
Tim Watson
Senior Planner
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From: Glenn Berry <gberry@atmaenvironmental.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 June, 2024 10:37 AM
To: Tim Watson <tmw@marshal.melbourne>
Subject: 2491 Bulman Road Desktop Assessment > Follow up
 

This email was received from an external sender.
 
Hi Tim,
Thanks for your time on the phone this morning.  I understand there are no further requirements at this
time.
Attached is a very short client survey for our QA system.
 
Regards,
Glenn R Berry, BSc (Spec Geol), CEnvP
Director | Principal Environmental Scientist

 
56 William St ABBOTSFORD, VIC 3067
Office: 03 9429 6955    Mob: 0412 000 445
 
 

mailto:tmw@marshal.melbourne
mailto:gberry@atmaenvironmental.com
mailto:tmw@marshal.melbourne
http://marshal.melbourne/
gberry
Highlight

gberry
Highlight




